From: Daniel Salvatore

Date: August 2, 2022 at 11:28:23 AM EDT

To: Mayor Aina DeViet

Subject: Rail Safety Week 2022 — Sept 19-25, 2022 | Proclamation request — Follow up

Dear Mayor DeViet:

| hope that this note finds you well and that you are enjoying the summer months. | wanted to take a
moment to follow up with you on a note that CN’s Chief of Police Stephen Covey would have sent you in
June pertaining to Rail Safety Week 2022.

Year after year we at CN do our best to promote a better understanding and knowledge about the risks
of being near railroad tracks. Every year more than 2,100 North American’s are killed or seriously injured
because of unsafe behaviour around tracks and trains — every one of these incidents and deaths are
preventable.

We would ask that you and council consider adopting the attached draft proclamation and that if you do
choose to do so that you please send a copy of that proclamation via email to marie-
pier.triganne@cn.ca.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Regards,

Dan


mailto:marie-pier.triganne@cn.ca
mailto:marie-pier.triganne@cn.ca

	From: Daniel Salvatore  Date: August 2, 2022 at 11:28:23 AM EDT To: Mayor Aina DeViet  Subject: Rail Safety Week 2022 – Sept 19-25, 2022 | Proclamation request – Follow up

